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SMART Water Policies
MN has riparian rights and operates under reasonable use doctrine as defined under State 
statute 103A-I

Encourage water conservation through higher efficiency fixtures.  Tiered water rates have an 
outsized impact on less affluent water users.

Keep infrastructure manageable

Focus on land use and aquifer recharge

Work on chloride reduction

Mandatory water testing at property transfer

Use the appropriate resource for the appropriate purpose



Develop nimble water delivery options

MAKING BETTER USE OF GROUNDWATER

Groundwater use is far too restricted in some 
areas

Use low energy water in low energy 
applications

Most municipal water systems are supplied by 
wells tapped into deep aquifers

Private wells are generally in shallower 
aquifers

Reduce demand on water treatment plants



Private Well Testing

The state should only support water testing 
through certified labs.

Support legislation to mandate water testing 
at time of sale.

Work with the MDH to encourage private well 
testing and provide programs to make sure 
people can afford testing and treatment.

Modify lab standards to allow for more testing 
capacity.



Private Well Testing
NELAP certifications limit choices

NELAP certifications drive up costs

NELAP certifications are an obstacle to 
expanding water testing

A limited credential for basic well testing could 
increase the number of labs and expand the 
states water testing capabilities



Private Well Testing



Come help us celebrate!!!
On January 31, 2022 the MWWA will be 
celebrating at its 100th annual convention.

You are cordially invited to join us Sunday 
evening at our hospitality event, or Monday at 
our tradeshow.

Meet with the men and women who work 
every day providing over a million 
Minnesotans with safe drinking water.



Questions?

• Keep all water supply options on the table

• Improve the water testing climate

David Henrich
763-479-3121
david@bergersoncaswell.com

Dave Schulenberg
800-332-2104
dschulenberg@ngwa.org

mailto:david@bergersoncaswell.com

